
 
                                                                                                             

 

NOTICE TO HEALTHCARE PROVIDERS 

RE:   VALLEY MEDICAL LAB CENTRALIZED FAXING 

Please note effective March 23, 2022 Valley Medical Laboratories (VML) will be launching a new 

centralized fax management system.  The implementation of this system will allow for quicker, easier 

access of patient requisitions in all VML sites across the Valley.  Please note faxes will only be stored for 

1 year from the time of receipt. 

FOR PATIENTS ATTENDING A VML PATIENT SERVICE CENTER: 

Please send faxes to our new centralized number. 

1-855-965-0945 
FAXES FOR MOBILE COLLECTION SERVICES: 

Please continue to fax mobile collection requisition to the fax number listed below (dependent on area 

of service required) 

Kelowna: 250-763-4845 

Penticton: 250-493-2714 

Osoyoos: 250-495-2585 

Vernon:  250-549-1259 

 

Administrative or troubleshooting faxes may continue to be sent to 250-862-2843 

 

 


